
  
 

 
 

NOTICE  23 of 2021 

                          HERITAGE WESTERN CAPE 

           DECEMBER 2021 AND JANUARY 2022 OPERATIONS 
 

 

                           PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING 

 

1. Heritage Western Cape (HWC) will be hosting a 

strategic operation session from Monday 29 November 

2021 to Wednesday 1 December 2021. Staff can be 

contacted via email, but will only be able to respond 

periodically during this time.  

 

2. Furthermore, HWC Offices will be closed from Friday 24 

December 2021 and will re-open on Monday 3 

January 2022 for the festive season. 

 

3. Applications can be submitted electronically during 

this period, however, they can only be considered in 

January 2022 when the HWC office re-opens. 

 

4. The scheduled committee meetings for this period are 

as follows: 

  
Committee December 2021 January 2022 

Appeals 7 December  12 January  

IACom 8 December  19 January 

BELCom 14 December  26 January 

APM None 14 January 

HOMS 6 and 13 December TBC 

 

 

Michael Janse van Rensburg 

Chief Executive Officer 

25 November 2021 

ceoheritage@westerncape.gov.za 

 


